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Women deacons should be included in the Synod 2024, We are
Church said
The international organisation We Are Church (WAC) released an open letter to Pope Francis, requesting full
equality of women, including ordination, to be included in the October 2024 Synod.

“You have rightly called the Church to walk together in communion, participation and mission”, the letter
reads. WAC also said that women are being kept in an infantile position inside the Church. “Women can
never hope to be part of a synodal Church where they are in communion, participating equally in mission.”
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